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Dear SSWG member, 

INCREASED VIGILANCE DURING THE 28th SOUTHEAST ASIAN (SEA) GAMES 2015 

 SEA Games is a prolific regional event which will attract local and foreign participants. With 
the increase in visitors coming into Singapore during this period, there is a need to remain vigilant as 
Singapore remains an attractive target for possible terrorist attacks.  

2 Though there is no information of specific threat to Singapore, SPF is monitoring the 
situation closely and we have enhanced our existing security measures around the island. We will 
calibrate our security measures accordingly.  

3  Police would like to reiterate the importance for premises owners to remain vigilant and 
enhance security at your premises. SSWG members should remind all staff to look out for 
suspicious articles left unattended in your premises, or suspicious characters loitering in/near your 
premises taking notes or filming the premises.  Premises owners are also advised to ensure that 
your security measures are comprehensive and well maintained and your security personnel, 
including those carrying out CCTV surveillance remain watchful and alert. In addition, we advise that 
the following measures be adopted: 

a) Enhance high-visibility patrols by security guards within your premises to project 
greater deterrence; 

 
b) Remind tenants and staff as they go about their business to be watchful and to 

highlight to management if members of public ask about emergency protocols or 
where the AHUs etc. are located;  and 
 

c) Conduct in-house security and contingency exercises to validate the readiness of 
staff and employees in responding to security threats.  

4 You are strongly encouraged to conduct security checks on persons entering your premises 
and to clarify further with those deemed suspicious on their reasons for being in and around your 
premises.  

5 Should you detect any suspicious activity/article/character in your vicinity, please do not 
hesitate to contact our Police hotline at 999 for assistance. Alternatively, you can also contact us at 
the following email address: SPF_SSWG@spf.gov.sg. Together, we can make our surrounding a 
safe and secure one for everyone.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

28 May 2015 
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